
Web-meeting regarding tender of CLMC software 
As per notice given on the website, a web-meeting was held on May 7, 2020 to clarify various 
queries raised by the potential bidders. A recording of the meeting can be accessed on the link given 
below. Companies planning to bid for the tender may view the recording shared at the link.  

https://neogmch-
my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/drdeepakchawla_neogmch_onmicrosoft_com/EWLwcgG7YLlCq8
u0pkWijooBnycUe3KRRyrcJ5wx7_Exzw?e=LeKMcy 
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(Dr Deepak Chawla) 

Principal Investigator 

 

 


